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PRESS RELEASE
For immediate release                                                                                                               5th August 2016

Reclaim the Streets of Dumfries with Football Activities in the High Street 
The Stove will host the ‘Rematch’ event over the 12th and 13th of August, which celebrates the historical football matches of 1941 and long-standing friendship between local club Greystone Rovers and their Norwegian counterparts. Join us from 10am for footballing techniques and ball skills in the square, design and screen-printing of team strips, and an interactive exhibition inside The Stove, 100 High Street, which will engage people in the larger project to rethink the town centre. 
‘Rematch’ connects with the story of local football team, Greystone Rovers, who have played regular matches in Norway since they were the only team not to lose to the Norwegian Free Army team during WWII, and a rematch was demanded by the Norwegians. This unique link has seen many exchange visits over almost 60 years, and is a friendship which both clubs are extremely proud of. This event will be used to gather interest and sign people up for a game in the Greystone Rovers club at a date to be arranged.
Lead artist from The Stove, Katharine Wheeler, commented, “The project aims to connect up current pockets of activity and organisations within this Norwegian relationship. Working with local organisations such as They Greystone Rovers will help us to reach as wide an audience as possible and create opportunities into the future through this international partnership.”
‘Rematch’ is part of a yearlong project called ‘Our Norwegian Story’, funded by the Heritage Lottery Fund. The project aims to explore Dumfries’ unique connection to Norway and the contemporary interest in Nordic culture in Scotland. The town shares many Norwegian connections dating back to WWII and beyond, and the project aims to give these connections a new relevance and life for people today by looking at the past, present and future of Dumfries and its Norwegian stories
If you would like any further information on this project or have Norwegian connections of your own to add to the Stove’s exploration of this story, please get in touch with Katharine at katharine@thestove.org. Further information on The Stove can be found at www.thestove.org.
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The Stove Network is an artist-led organisation based in Dumfries and creating new activity and opportunities in the town centre based around The Stove, 100 High Street.
‘Our Norwegian Story’ forms part of The Stove’s creative mission to actively involve citizens of Dumfries in making a new grassroots future for the town centre
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